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After reading HB 2005 as submitted I was realized that every part of this proposed bill 

has already been contested in the United States Supreme Court when similar and 

even identical proposals have been put before the Court and on each and every 

occassion these ideas have been rendered non-enforcable due to violating the 2nd 

Amendent of the U.S. Constitution. To believe that similar law suits will not be 

submitted is just arrogance on the parts of Governor Kotek and Attorney General 

Ellen F. Rosenblum which means that the people of Oregon will have to fund the 

efforts of the State of Oregon to try to defend this bill through all of the legal 

processes up to and including those required by the U.S. Supreme Court. 

 

My biggest concern beyond the State spending my money to defend violating the 

Constitutionally protected rights of myself and all Oregonians is that the proposed 

changes are submitted under the guise on "gun control" to enhance public safety 

when in fact not one singe idea in this proposal will do ANYTHING to prevent a single 

crime from being committed by someone while using a firearm. These radical 

proposed changes will only accomplish one thing which is to criminalize law abiding 

citizens and to further subject those law abiding citizens from being able to protect 

themselves from criminals who by definition will not obey the proposed laws any 

more than they obey the laws that exist right now, which is more important now than 

ever before since the introduction of the "defund the police" movement that exists in 

the largest cities and urban areas in this state right now. 

 

Please, use common sense and applied intelligence and stop trying to criminalize 

legal gun ownership, rather submit laws which will actually reduce or curb criminal 

activity. 


